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January 25, 2021 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Beginning Monday, February 1, all Dover High School students (grades 
9-12) will return to school in A1:  Face-to-Face Instruction.  We look 
forward to a return to five days a week of face-to-face instruction for our high 
school students. DHS students only will finish this week (Jan. 25-29) in A2: 
Modified/Hybrid Instruction before beginning their full in-person return next 
week. 
 
All students in grades K-8 have returned to A1: Face-to-Face Instruction, so 
this change to our high school schedule on Monday, February 1, will bring 
students in the district back to our school buildings daily.  
 
We will continue to implement health and safety protocols at school, but 
staying home when sick is one of our best ways to fight COVID-19 spread in 
our schools. Parents, PLEASE keep your children home from school and 
activities when sick and/or experiencing COVID-19 symptoms.  
 
Additionally, if you are awaiting COVID-19 test results on any symptomatic 
member of your household, please keep all children home from school and 
activities until you receive the results. All of this helps stop the spread of the 
virus to other children, staff, and our community.  
 
We are grateful for all you and your families have already done and continue 
to do toward this effort. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carla Birney 
Superintendent 


